CORRESPONDENCE
FROM
P. TESSIER




Linda Jean

From: Pierre Tessier

Sent: July-05-17 3;15 PM

To: Linda Jean

Subject: Town Hall meeting on July L1th
Hi Linda,

Thank you for putting me on the agenda for the July 11th council meeting. For my 5 minutes | would like to discuss:
*Concerns of the information contained within the Fire Master Plan Recommendation report”.

The geographical location selection was done on a 4km circle, further revised to compass points, and not on

actual travel routes
Wether software was used to assists with the determine the location (there is coniradictory statements

made in the report and a FOI request)
e Aspects of the ciritical analysis that was conducted 10 years ago.

s Wether an analysis conducted 10 years ago, is still valid today
Locations of other "similar” fire stations in neighbourhoods next to parks for other municipalities.

if you need anything else, please let me know.
Thanks

--Pierre




